Republic of Yemen

Ministry of Industry and Trade

Minister Office 

March 9, 2002

Dear Mr. Fathi Abu-Nimeh,

Abu-Ghazaleh IP Services Office-Sanaa

Greetings;

I received with great pleasure a copy of the second edition of the Business Guide to World Trading System.

I would like to commend the dedicated efforts of Talal Abu-Ghazaleh & Co. International (TAGI) in completing this invaluable reference. 

I hope you enjoy continued success in all your activities.

Best Regards, 

Abdel-Rahman Mohammed Ali Othman

Minister of Industry and Trade

